

### Stow Heath Primary School Reception Newsletter Friday 28<sup>th</sup> June 2019

## **Transition day**



reception will have the chance to meet
the teacher that they will have when they
move into year 1. They will spend the
whole day in their new classrooms and be
introduced to their new daily routines.
Back in reception we will be preparing
the children for this transition by
discussing what to expect next year and
answering any questions that the
children might have.

#### **Reading Walls**

Sameer (9), Scarlett (9), Emilie (11), Harsimrat (12), Taya (12), Sasha (11), Trey (9), Daniel (10 & 11).

#### **Stars of the Week**

Well done to all of the children for participating in this week's sports day activities! The children cheered on their friends and everybody tried their hardest in all of the races, we were very proud of you all!



Wednesday 10<sup>th</sup> July- Open afternoon (times tbc) Friday 19<sup>th</sup> July – Last day of school year

# Home learning challenge

This week we have been learning about capital letters and now we know that names always start with a letter. Can you help your child make a list of your family's names to practice using capital letters?

Stow Heath Primary School, Hill Road, Portobello, Willenhall, WV13